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WHAT’S HAPPENING AT BETHEL 

 WELCOME TO THE FAMILY! 

        Our newest Bethelite, Waylon Alan Domina,    

                      was born on November 16 to Steffen & Lisa. 

                   Pastor David & Charla, and great grandfather, 

 Apostle Ron, is thrilled the name lives on.  

NEXUS YOUTH  grades 6 - 12 

MIDDLE SCHOOL SUNDAYS: Grades 6 - 8 

go to The Aviv Study after Worship, the 1ST & 3RD 

SUNDAY of the month. 
 

NEXUS WINTER SCHEDULE: 

YOUTH GROUP @ The Link / Wednesdays 6:30 

December 13 - We’re ON! 

December 6, 20, 27, Jan 3 - NO Meeting 

January 13, 2024 starts our regular meeting time  

FAMILY MINISTRIES 
from newborn - high school graduates 

On December 10, we’re having a PRAYER VIGIL at 6pm in The Link. During this 

Hanukkah season, come pray for Israel and all involved in the war in the Middle East. 
 

The G.E.M.S’ LUNCHEON (Bethel's 55+ community) is the third Tuesday of each 

month (December 19) in The Link. Wear your UGLIEST CHRISTMAS SWEATER. 

You may win a prize! Lunch is free; donations welcome. Doors open at 11:30. RSVP 

by December 10 at The Hub, call/text: 585-615-7908 or email Reed1978@yahoo.com. 
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To contribute 

towards the 

Historic Sanctuary 

dome and re-facing 

the garage projects, 

please note CC 

or Capital Campaign 

on your offering envelope. 

You can also find that 

option in the drop-down 

menu if you give online. 

Thank you! 

$63,891.59 

$125,000.00  MEET OUR DISTRICT PASTORS 

To connect with other Bethelites, introduce yourself to one of our District Pastors. 

Feel free to contact them if you have a need or to make yourself available to others. 
 

CITY EAST: Kyle & Ginger Crandall 
kylecrandall1@gmail.com; gingertennis@icloud.com 
 

CITY’S NORTH & SOUTH EAST OF THE RIVER 
 

CITY WEST: David & Sherry Barnes 

sherrybarnes3@gmail.com 
 

CITY’S NORTH & SOUTH WEST OF THE RIVER 
 

DISTRICT EAST: Rich & Lisa Papaleo 

rlpap.bethel@gmail.com 
 

SUBURBS NORTH & SOUTH EAST OF THE RIVER 
 

DISTRICT WEST: Francine Cusson; John Gaudioso 
francinecusson@yahoo.com; gaudbethelwest@gmail.com 
 

 

SUBURBS NORTH & SOUTH WEST OF THE RIVER 

On Sunday, December 10, families are invited to 

come to Powers Farm Market, 161 Marsh Rd. in 

Pittsford, to walk an interactive wooded trail to see 

a LIVE NATIVITY. Meet us at the entrance at 

4:30pm so we can tour together. This is a FREE 

EVENT. Hot chocolate and snacks are available to 

purchase at their gift shop. Invite someone new! 
 

It’s a NEW YEAR’S PARTY during Sunday’s 

morning service, December 31! Our Preschoolers 

will join the Elementary kids in the Kids’ Theater 

for a PAJAMA PARTY. Mark your calendar: kids 

can wear their cozy pj’s to church. It’s allowed! 

BETHEL MISSIONS 
           For the next few Sundays: December 3, 10, & 17, consider supporting our 

        missionaries AND do a little shopping for the holidays! There will be artwork,   

   baked goods, and more. Stop by the tables in the back of the sanctuary. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

SMALL GROUPS are back on JANUARY 13. Men’s Wednesday morning (6am) 

Bible Study will continue, Nexus Youth, Small Groups for kids, and something new this 

semester—a corporate study on healing for ALL Bethelites! More details to come. 
 

A new PROPHETIC EQUIPPING SERIES begins on JANUARY 20, and will 

continue on the third Saturday of each month until June 15. This is open to everyone. 

Join us in The Gallery at 10am. The first session: Prophetic Foundations. 
 

Have you been water baptized? Maybe it’s time. An information packet is at The Hub or 

go to bethelcf.com. (Click on “Forms” on the bottom of the home page.) Return the packet 

to The Hub by January 7. A WATER BAPTISM SERVICE will be on January 21. 
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